
Please pass HB 2728.  The killing of coyotes for sport and competition is not only brutal and interferes with the delicate balance of 
nature, but is also against the values of Oregon residents who believe that Oregon's abundant wildlife is a resource worth 
protecting.  I urge you to stand against the forces that would wantonly kill coyotes if HB 2728 does not pass.


